Bowden (King), Anissa

From: CYP <cyp5103@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 05, 2015 9:24 PM

To: CityClerk

Subject: protest the zoning amendments of Nixon farm

Dear Ms. Beaudry,

I live in Foxfire subdivision which adjoins the Nixon farm north and south properties. I receive the rezoning
notice from your office, and I strongly protest against the amendments stated in the notice.

Thanks for your attention.

Chin-Yuan Perng
2515 Whiie Tail Run Ct
Ann Arbor, MI 48105



Bowden (King), Anissa

From: Noam Ribon <nribon@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 05, 2015 8:17 PM

To: CityClerk

Subject: Protest Against the Rezoning of the Nixon Farm Lands

I am protesting the two proposals submitted on behalf of Toll Brothers, Inc and Atwell, LLC.

The proposals recommend to rezone two Nixon farm lands at the corner of Dhu Varren and Nixon for
developing high rise, high density and multiple family apartments.

My understanding is that if the city clerk receives written protests of the proposals before the hearings from
the owners of 20% of the land within 100 feet of the property of the rezoned, the proposals needs at least 8
votes from 11 city council members to pass.

Please count my protest toward that number.

Thank you,

Noam Ribon
2394 Timbercrest Ct.
Ann Arbor, MI 48105

313-590-4299



